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WHAT'S INSIDE
The information provided here offers select highlights from 50 years of our

organization and may not encompass all aspects. We apologize for any omissions.



50 Years of Changing Lives Together 
Dear Supporters and Friends of CHAC,

As we reflect on the past 50 years and the hundreds of thousands of lives that
CHAC has impacted, we bring you this “Book of Gratitude” to celebrate our
journey and impact. We’ve come a long way since a group of parents and
community leaders joined together in 1973 to address the growing use of alcohol
and drugs by adolescents in our region. Their vision and commitment forged an
organization that has grown and evolved over the decades to address the
emerging needs of children and families. CHAC’s mental health counseling and
prevention programs have built resiliency and helped alleviate the anxiety
unique to each era. 

Kevin Duggan
Board Chair
CHAC

OUR MISSION
To improve lives and
strengthen communities
through access to
comprehensive and
culturally responsive
mental health services in
northern Santa Clara
County.

OUR VISION
Our community embraces
mental health and wellness
as integral to a healthy,
fulfilled life. People know
where and how to access
appropriate help because
they understand the
importance of seeking
mental health services
when needed. There is
universal access to a
continuum of mental health
services that includes
prevention and
intervention. The result is
an increasingly healthy,
resilient, and
understanding community.

The original partnership that led to the creation of CHAC included the governments of Mountain
View, Los Altos, and Los Altos Hills and their respective school districts. We are proud to be longtime
partners with these cities, as well as the Mountain View-Whisman School District, Los Altos School
District, Mountain View-Los Altos High School District, and the Sunnyvale School District.

During the fiscal year 2022-23, CHAC provided mental health counseling and services to 12,026
children, teens, and adults of all socio-economic backgrounds in our local schools and in our clinic.
An additional 6,453 people received support and essential supplies through our Family Resource
Centers in Mountain View, Sunnyvale, and Cupertino. 

Over the last five decades, CHAC has weathered many financial ups and downs. The pandemic took a
fiscal toll on our small community organization with the additional cost of providing telehealth
services, and attracting and retaining staff. Our Board and staff are currently evaluating the best
organizational structure to continue to provide on-going, sustainable, affordable services in our
community. We look forward to sharing our strategic direction in summer 2024. 

As you flip through this Book of Gratitude, enjoy the stroll down memory lane and the impact we
have had – Changing Lives Together Since 1973. 

Warm regards, 
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Kevin Duggan
Board Chair

Leona Pearce
Vice Chair

Jessica Mancini
Board Secretary

Sandy Bergan
Community 
Representative

Chris Clark 
Community 
Representative

Cecile Currier
Community 
Representative

Tania O’Connell
Community 
Representative

Elise Bergeron
Community 
Representative

IdaRose Sylvester
Community 
Representative

Dennis Young
Community 
Representative

Phil Faillace
Community 
Representative

Ellen Kamei 
Mountain View City 
Representative

Laura Blakely
MVWSD 
Representative

George Tyson
Treasurer

Sally Meadows
Los Altos City 
Representative

Steve Taglio
LASD 
Representative

OUR CURRENT BOARD 

Past Board Lists



served in FY 2022-23

12,026

Dodie Alexander House Plaque

Latinx Program clients received 1,148 hours of culturally
attuned care for individuals, families, and groups in need

70

K-12 Students in 32 schools across 4
school districts received 27,033 hours of
counseling and social-emotional learning

4,824
hours of free parent/caregiver and
teacher consultation in support of their
child(ren) and students

4,335

future mental health practitioners
educated with valuable didactic
training and practicum experience

65 individuals of all ages benefitted
from 4,176 hours of professional
emotional support via our in-house
(in-person) clinic and tele-health
programs

273

gained insight, empowerment and
resilience through over 140 hours
of psychological assessment and
support

Garage Art

13
individuals and families built and
maintained parent-child connections
and received essential personal
supplies such as diapers and baby
formula during the pandemic (FRCs)

6,453

 CHAC Original Building: 
655 Castro St

Joan MacDonald & Anne Ehresman

2023 - 2024 Interns + Staff

FY 2022-23 HIGHLIGHTS
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FY 2022-23
OUR IMPACT Hours of Service

36,832
hours of service

32
schools across 4 school
districts

Number of hours of service to the residents, students and
families of Mountain View, Los Altos & Los Altos Hills.
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34%
Client Income Levels

Less than $35,000
CHAC sliding scale

18%$35,000 - $65,000
CHAC sliding scale

14%Over $65,000
CHAC sliding scale

34%Unspecified income
CHAC sliding scale
(assessed based on self reporting)

(Clinic Only)



1973 CHAC’s Beginnings

Founder Dodie Alexander

Founding Members

CHAC started after Dodie Alexander and her husband, a physician who at the time
was head of emergency services at El Camino Hospital, realized there was a serious
drug-abuse problem among children and teenagers. Even Alexander's children
and their friends, all of whom were considered "jocks" at Awalt High School in the
early 1970s, had experimented with drugs. Alexander decided that if her children
were trying drugs, the problem was widespread, crossing all socioeconomic
barriers. (1990 LATC "CHAC Helps Children Cope with the World")

The story of Community Health Awareness Council (originally known as
Community Health Abuse Council) aligns with the end of the Vietnam war and the
start of the War on Drugs. In June 1971, President Richard Nixon declared drug
abuse to be “public enemy number one” and increased federal funding for drug-
control agencies and drug-treatment efforts. 

The primary goal of CHAC was prevention and intervention in the area of drug
and alcohol abuse. CHAC recognized the effect of individual and family stress as
one of the basic factors leading to drug and alcohol abuse. The staff were alert to
clues which help in the recognition of potential drug and alcohol use (primary) and
current users or experimenters (secondary). CHAC staff intervenes and provides
effective prevention alternatives through counseling and education programs
before these individuals experimentation with drugs and/or alcohol leads to
destructive behavior and domestic violence.

3 staff, 200 individuals
served in 1973 
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Our school programs are dedicated to promoting the psychological and emotional well-being of students in grades K-12. 
Guided by prevention and early intervention, we utilize an 'integrated care' model with four school districts, offering services to
address social, emotional, and mental health issues impacting students' learning. Thanks to the generous support of our school
districts, grants, and individual donors, these essential services are accessible to students and families at no cost.

Our Programs & Services

School-Based On-Site Counseling
Our school's on-site counseling services address social,
emotional, and mental health issues impacting students' learning
abilities. Using an 'integrated care' model, we support families,
caregivers, and staff through consultation and training, creating a
collaborative and empowering classroom for student success.

Additionally, we offer psycho-educational groups for skills
building support, including those focusing on helping students
manage anxiety, stress, and develop friendship skills in a peer-
supported environment.

School Based Programs

Crisis and Grief Counseling
Our counselors are poised and prepared to support school
personnel, students & families in responding to local, site-based
crises.

32 Schools Served in FY22-23

4,824 students served in FY 22-23
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Social Emotional Learning
CHAC's Social Emotional Learning (SEL) program is a dynamic
initiative focused on cultivating essential skills in students
through engaging lessons and activities covering emotions,
coping skills, mindfulness, healthy defenses, control,
kindness, and gratitude.  

Aligned with CASEL's framework, the program employs diverse
teaching methods for the whole classroom such as STEAM
projects, art activities, games, and kinesthetic exercises.

Tailored programs target specific age groups and
developmental levels, providing middle school students with
valuable social and coping skills, ensuring a holistic approach to
their emotional well-being. 

CHAC|arts BackTogether! program offers an evidence-informed
curriculum delivered by CHAC's therapist team. This program
focuses on building social and emotional skills through prompt-
driven exercises with art materials, contributing to youth
mental health prevention.

School Based Programs

Our Programs & Services



FY23 Annual Report | 8

At CHAC we believe that everyone deserves to be noticed, heard, and helped. We strive to be our community’s safety net for
mental health services, offering individual counseling and program services to all regardless of ability to pay.

Community Programs

Family Resource Centers (FRCs)

Established in 2006, CHAC’s Family Resource Centers (FRCs)
collaborate with FIRST 5 Santa Clara County and community
partners to offer crucial programs for parents and caregivers.
Focused on children aged 0-5, our initiative emphasizes both
physical and social-emotional development. 
We empower families with essential tools, recognizing the vital
role of family and community engagement in building strong
communities. At CHAC's FRCs, we are dedicated to nurturing not
only the growth of young minds but also the bonds that form the
foundation of strong and thriving communities.

In-House Services
CHAC offered multi-lingual, multi-cultural counseling services
for diverse demographics at our Mountain View clinic, which
included an assessment clinic providing affordable and
comprehensive psychological assessments conducted by graduate
students specializing in neuro-psychological evaluations. These
services were available on a sliding scale of payment. However,
effective August 1, 2023, the CHAC Clinic went on hiatus.

6,453 served by FRCs in FY 22-23

Our Programs & Services

356 clients served in FY 22-23
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The information presented here highlights select aspects of our organization's programs and services over the past 50 years;
however, it may not cover all facets. We apologize for any omissions.

Highlights Over The Years

Just For Kids

Proyecto Program

Second Step

Linda Miller Director

New Outlooks

Our Programs & Services



FY23 Annual Report | 11

Restorative Justive
Program

Outlet

Family First SOS Sunnyvale School 
District Expansion 

El Camino CHAC 
Mobile Office 

Highlights Over The Years

The information presented here highlights select aspects of our organization's programs and services over the past 50 years;
however, it may not cover all facets. We apologize for any omissions.

Our Programs & Services



CHAC Buildings Over The
Years

programs

Moving Day to 711 Church
In 1986, a significant turning point occurred as

our previous offices were lost during the
demolition of Old Mountain View High School.
By February 1988, a new home was secured,

allowing for expanded services and a 27%
increase in service hours, made possible

through the generous contribution of a major
donor and strong community support.

CHAC Original Building
CHAC's roots trace back to 655 Castro St, where a

small team of 3, including Alexander and Mary
Moreci (Secretary) and a single counselor, provided
vital services. From serving 200 individuals in the
first year, their impact grew significantly, reaching

over 2000 by the close of fiscal year 1978-79.
This modest beginning marked the start of CHAC's

lasting commitment to community well-being.
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1990s Miracle on 711 Church
Street 

Sand Therapy Room Play Therapy Room New Therapy
Room

In 1990, we hired our first clinical psychologist, Dr. Gary
Lancaster, thanks to the support of local police departments. Dr.
Lancaster enriched our program, offering educational programs,
supervising interns, and psychological testing.

After the move to 711 Church Street in 1988, CHAC transformed its
new building into a nurturing hub for our mission. The space
allowed us to expand services, offering support groups for
parents and young people recovering from drug abuse.
Children benefited from various therapeutic activities, including
play and art therapy, and cooking as therapy. The building
served as a meeting place for our board and staff, and we
collaborated with other community agencies.

Throughout the years, we celebrated milestones, including paying
off our mortgage in 1992 with community support. Our facility
saw improvements, with volunteers painting in 1993 and a
refurbishment in 1996 by San Jose non-profit Design
Response. In 1998, we received new carpets and window
treatments.

CHAC continued to operate and serve the community in this
building until 2013.
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Counselor Judy McClure
in Play Therapy Session

M.V. Kiwanis
Club Helping

Paid off Mortgage!
Lynn Davidson &

husband Bob Painting
Judy & Cherlyn:

window treatments

Peer Counselors using
CHAC’s space



2013 Miracle on El Camino

On Sept 20th, 2013, CHAC celebrated the grand opening of
our current headquarters, generously donated through a
trade agreement with the Malek Family of Los Altos. This
crucial miracle enabled us to expand due to a 535% increase

in clients from 2002 to 2012, necessitating more space.
The new facility includes additional counseling offices, a larger

training room for interns, and a conference room.

Move to 590 W. El Camino

Started in 2014, this 7-year project turned a dark garage into an
inspiring space. Conceived as a team-building exercise for

CHAC interns, each annual group of 40-50 individuals painted
murals representing therapeutic intentions, fostering

teamwork and earning gratitude from clients for the healing
messages on the walls.

Garage Mural Project

In 2018, CHAC's headquarters transformed with a donated
remodel, resulting in a new “Clinician Wellness Space” for

therapists' self-care and collaboration. Clients now enjoy a
warm reception area, emphasizing their importance to us.

Design for A Difference©
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Our Past and Present Leaders

programs
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Janet Goy Ann Clausen

Changes in Leadership
Janet Goy assumed the role of Executive Director 

in 1992, followed by Ann Clausen in 1995, 
and then Rod Carpenter in 1998.

Dodie Alexander
For 17 years, Dodie Alexander dedicated
herself to the role of Founding Executive

Director. On June 5   , 1992, over 300 friends
and families from the community came

together to celebrate her retirement. 

Rod Carpenter

th
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Monique Kane
In 2000, Monique began her tenure as ED which would

last for 15 years! Monique began her journey with CHAC
in 1986 as a therapist and subsequently held the

position of Clinical Director. She played a pivotal role in
witnessing and fostering the organization's growth.

Naomi Nakano Matsumoto & Paul Schutz
Naomi assumed the role of CHAC's Executive Director in 2015,

bringing in over a decade of nonprofit leadership expertise. 
Paul, CHAC’s Director of Development, assumed the role of

Interim Executive Director in 2016.Paul SchutzNaomi Matsumoto

Marsha Deslauriers
In late 2016, Marsha assumed the role of ED at CHAC. Initially
joining as the Director of Administration, overseeing human

resources, finance, and facilities, Marsha dedicated over six years
to leading the organization before retiring at the end of 2022.

Anne Ehresman
In 2023, Anne became CHAC's Interim Executive

Director, bringing 25+ years of nonprofit
leadership in community and youth development.
Her aim is to steer CHAC towards a sustainable
future during its 50th anniversary celebration.



Our Training Programs
Over The Years

programs
2022 2023
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19941993
1996

1989

1995

1997

1988 1999

1984 

2004 2014 2015

Today, the CHAC internship experience comprises two unique
training programs. The Doctoral Psychology training,
includes an American Psychological Association (APA)-
accredited Internship Program and Doctoral Praticum. The
Masters Counseling training program welcomes practicum
students and Intern/Associate level trainees, making CHAC a
sought-after choice for MFT Trainees, Associates, and Doctoral-
level Clinical Psychology interns and Practicum students.

CHAC's training program has grown remarkably, evolving
from 16 trainees in 1985 to 65 in 2022, establishing itself as a
unique agency in Santa Clara County.

CHAC Training Programs

2003



CHAC's commitment to diversity is evident in its Bilingual
Spanish Training program, offering internship
opportunities to enhance proficiency and clinical use of
Spanish with supervision available.

Interns engage in impactful community work, spending at
least two days weekly on school campuses. Historically,
CHAC provided support to youth, adults, couples, and
families. Supervised by experienced staff, interns gain new
skills through weekly didactic training and presentations.

Over the years, our program has thrived, providing a
comprehensive and enriching experience for students
pursuing careers in counseling and psychology.

Interns at CHAC hail from diverse Bay Area schools,
including San Jose State University, Santa Clara University,
Palo Alto University, Pacific Graduate School of Psychology,
and more. 

Didactic Training on Art Therapy

“I feel really lucky to be part of the
CHAC program; my community at

CHAC, from my individual supervisor
to my group supervision cohort, all the
way up to Directors, tech support, and

program specialists, makes me feel
supported, taken care of, challenged,
and respected. Professionalism and

care set CHAC apart from other
programs I’ve experienced – 

I’ve learned so much!”
-Ilona MFT Intern



The information presented here highlights select aspects of our organization's events and fundraisers over the past 50 years;
however, it may not cover all facets. We apologize for any omissions.

50 Years of CHAC Events

1977 - 1987

10 Years of CHAC
Round-Robin
Tennis
Tournament
1970s + 1980s

CHAC Week 
+ Softball 
Fundraiser

1983

Sweetheart
Dance
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1990

Car Wash +
Spaghetti
Feed

1990

Red Ribbon
Week

1990

CHAC 
Dinner &
Dance

1996

Basketball
Tournament



2000

Great 
CHAC
Duck Race

2004 & 2005

Taylor Eigsti
Trio Benefit
Concert

2004

Back to the
Future 
Art Mural: 
Iraq 
Concerns
Expression
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2005

Victory
Dinner

2006

Tasting
Around the
World

Over the Years

Friendship
Campaign

2009

Restaurant
Fundraisers
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Over the Years

Mountain
View Art &
Wine Festival 

2018 - 2019 

Changing Lives
Together -
Breakfast

2019 & 2023

Joan MacDonald
Founding Board
Member Birthday



Thank You for

Years of Support

https://www.chacmv.org/


CHAC strives to meet the increasing demand for mental health services in our community. We are grateful to our
philanthropic partners who support our mission. Every gift is appreciated, we work hard to put it to the best possible use. 

Many thanks to the following individuals that provided support during our most recent fiscal year.

Thank You to Our Donors

Contributions July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023

George and Susan Crow
Gay and Bill Krause
William McCloskey

$5,000 - $9,999

Connolley 1997 Trust
Ruth Sherer
George and Stephanie Tyson

$10,000 - $20,000

Ayres Family Fund
Sandra and Eric Bergan
Elise and David Bergeron
Brian Eaton
Phyllis and Henry Gauthier
David and Anula Gilmour
Kim and Susan Graham
Rory and Dan Kaplan
Korek Foundation Trust

$2,500 - $4,999

Jeffrey Mayer and 
Elizabeth Tacy Witter
Tom Moran
Susan and David Russell

$1,000 - $2,499
Anonymous (4)

Bruce Barsi and 
Suzanne DeLaCruz

Kevin and Robin Duggan
Phil and Sheila Faillace
Eugene Fram
Ken and Sue Greathouse
Judy Hannemann
Sam and Janet Harding
Dotty and Terry Hayes
Jerre and Nancy Hitz
Bill and Danielle James
Sara Jenez

Alison Kibrick and
Constantin Delivanis

Laura Blakely
Caroline Buckway

Donna and William Krepick
Debbie and Doug Kundrat
Jonathan and Atossa Leffert
Joan MacDonald
Paige and Paul Muret
Vicki and Terry Oldberg
Hugh and Julie Pearce
Leona and Jason Pearce
Tim and Terri Petersen
Robert Reay and Judith Fan

Bryan Johnson and 
Jocelyn Goldfein

$500 - $999
Anonymous (1)

Jared Bernstein and
Elizabeth Rosenfeld

Ann Peters Battle

Victoria Burton Burke and 
David Burke
Chris Clark
James and Alice Cochran
IIoana Cozmuta
Chris and Mary Dateo
John and Gayle Dilley

Elizabeth Dutton and 
Daniel Shader
Dennis and Jan Switick
Catherine Vonnegut and 
Gary Winiger

Mary and Tom Rees
Phil and Patti Rose

Dennis Young

Jeff Yoakum and 
Cindy Gonzalez-Yoakum

William and Virginia Dolan
Norman and Rosine Ferber
Jeffrey Fixler
Michael and Margot Harrigan

Roy and Janet Hayter
Monique Kane and Bill Heinz
Taly Katz
Tom Kaweski
William Lambert
Peter and Sue LaTourrette
Wendy Lowengrub
Julie and John McKellar
Thomas and Diane Mooney
Anita and Leslie Nichols
Tania O'Connell
Carol and Keating Rhoads
James and Andrea Sandstrom
David and Lenelle Smith
Irene Smith
Thomas and Karen Smith
Stephen Sullivan
The Yum Lenz Fund

$250 - $499
Robert and Lois Adams
Anonymous (7)
Susan August
Amy and Kern Beare
John Beman
Judith Crates
Paul Davis & Jade Thuma

Anne Ehresman
Joe and Teri Eyre
Jana Gold

Gary and Patricia Hedden
Laurel and Robert Iverson

Robert C. Jones and 
Laura Roberts

Paul Schutz and 
Nancy Anderson
Clint and Judy Steele
Katherine and 
Andrew Stephens

Robert Kirby and 
Helen Landsman

Martin Gorfinkel and 
Georgina Wren Clark

Steven and Valerie Taglio
Brandy Vanderheiden
Dianne and David Willwerth

Rebecca and Matt Lowell
Jessica Mancini
Elizabeth Martin
David and Karen Paradise
Gail Prager
Martin and Sheryl Rattner

Jan Ambrosini and 
Tim Stroshane

We make every effort to make these donor lists as complete and accurate as possible. 
If you find an error, please accept our sincere apologies and contact us at annabel.koh@chacmv.org.

mailto:annabel.koh@chacmv.org


IdaRose Sylvester
Diana Temoin
Fritz and Nomi Trapnell
Karen Treiger
Richard Tretten
Mariam Uzdenova
Frank and Marian Verlot
Don Weden
Serena Weingrod
Ellen Wheeler
Karen White
Patricia and Edward White
Lawrence and Judy William
Grace Wong
George Wortiska
Candice Yu Simon
Jeff Ziegler
Kathryn Zoglin

Annabel Koh
David Kuo
Carol and Richard Langston

Susan Slater and 
Evan Kirshenbaum

Dr. Lawrence and 
Mrs. Vicki Sullivan
Henry and Sandra Lee
Philip Levy

Susan and Giles Hogben
Julia Hughes
Melissa Jankowski
Minwoo Jo
Ellen Kamei
Ankita & Erik Kaulberg
Rakhee Kaushik
Lester and Mary Kaye
Sean Kelly

$249 and below

Elizabeth Sain and 
Thomas Dabel

Anonymous (17)
David Beggs
David and Anne Bernstein
Peter and Ann Bjorklund
Michael Bloom
Carolyn Boak
Peter and Margaret Brooks
Erika Cameron
June Casey
Betsy Collard
Cecile Currier

Catherine Clark and 
Matt Abrahams

Amy & Peter Darrah

Katie Matice
Sally Meadows
Joe Mitchner
Nathalie Monsler
Sheri & Jerry Morrison
Joe Newsum
Stephanie Noack
David Offen and Gail Nyhan
Matthew Patterson
Teresa Peters
Robert and Joan Rabin
Galen Rosenberg
Denise and Lee Salin
John and Sheila Serviss
Alison Simms

Karen Eustis and 
William Mason

Peggy Polk Marks

Claudia Hevel and 
Stanley Doty

Guy Geffroy and 
Patricia Moore

Clare and Kenneth Elchert
Bruce England
Melanie Espino

Viana Gerke
Marilyn Gildea
Paul and Carole Goldstein
Sharon Greenstein
Matt Hargett
Sheryl Heckmann
Leelane and Frederick Hines
Amy Ho
Robert and Stacy Hoffman

Marsha and Rick Deslauriers

Thank You to Our Partners
Many thanks to the following corporations, foundations & organizations that provided support during our FY 22-23

FIRST 5 Santa Clara County
First Republic Bank

Foothills Congregational
Church UCC

Google, Inc.
Highfield Foundation
Intuitive Surgical
Joseph George Winery
Kaiser Permanente
Kiwanis Club of Los Altos
Kiwanis Club of Mountain View
LinkedIn

Los Altos Mountain View
Community Foundation

Roblox
Saint Mark's Episcopal Church
Sand Hill Foundation
SAP America Inc.
Sereno Group

The David and Lucile 
Packard Foundation

Thermo Fisher

Unitarian Universalist 
Church of Palo Alto
Wiley Publishing, Inc
Wright Institute

Palo Alto Medical Foundation/
Sutter Health

Los Altos United
Methodist Church

Menlo Park
Presbyterian Church

Mountain View Voice
Holiday Fund

Palo Alto Foundation
Medical Group Community
Health Care Endowment
Fund

Los Altos Town Crier
Holiday Fund

Los Altos Rotary 
Endowment Fund

CHAC services in the
Sunnyvale School District

made possible by 
funding from 

El Camino 
Healthcare District

JPA Partners
City of Los Altos
Town of Los Altos Hills
City of Mountain View

Los Altos School District

Mountain View Whisman
 School District

Mountain View-Los Altos
 Union School District

Abbott Laboratories
Agilent
AmazonSmile
Apple Inc.
CDK Global
Cherry Chase PTA

Dudley-Vehmeyer-Bro﻿wn
Memorial Foundation

Cisco Systems Foundation

Christ Episcopal Church 
of Los Altos

El Camino Healthcare District

Covenant Presbyterian
Church of Palo Alto



AUDITED FINANCIALS
Year Ended June 30, 2023

A detailed financial statement is available for viewing at chacmv.org/financials

REVENUES: 
$4.656M
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37%
Joint Power
Agencies

4% Individual Contributions

81%
Direct 
Program 
Services

4%
Fundraising

15%
Administration

17%
Corporate & 
Foundation Grants

16%
Contributed Services

EXPENSES: 
$5.111M

9% 
Other Income

5% 
Program Service Fees

11% 
Government
Grants/Contracts

TH50  
ANNIVERSARY
SPONSORS
FY 2023-24

COMMUNITY CHAMPIONS

COMMUNITY PILLAR
THE KRAUSE FOUNDATION
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https://www.chacmv.org/s/CHAC-Audit-Report-FY22-23.pdf
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THANK YOU!
chacmv.org    |    Follow us on social media                                |    590 W. El Camino Real, Mountain View, CA 94041

To support the mental health needs of youth in our community, please visit chacmv.org/donate

https://www.chacmv.org/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/chacmv/
https://www.instagram.com/chacmv/
https://www.facebook.com/chacmv
https://www.chacmv.org/donate

